
Coaching Funding Policy 
The following details the process for managing requests for funding by 
individuals: 

 Any funding requests will only be considered if the individual has been a 
member of Pentland Tri for at least one year. 

 Any funding request will only be considered if the club member is willing 
to volunteer and support other members of Pentland Triathletes with their 

triathlon improvement on an ongoing basis. 
 Each individual needs to complete a ‘Coach Development Support’ form 

(Available at the bottom of this page). The request will be reviewed by the 

committee and a decision to approve the funding or reject the funding will 
be made. 

The document requests the following: 

 Details behind the reason for the request for funding. 

 The benefit the club and club members will get from the funding. 
 Including specific coaching events (over and above those required to gain 

the qualification) that Pentland Triathlete members can attend. 
 Additional support over and above the specific coaching sessions that 

would benefit Pentland Triathlete members. 

 The date the course begins and ends. 

If the funding is rejected, we will aim to inform you of the reason why this has 
happened within 3 weeks of the committee meeting. 

If the request is approved, Pentland Triathletes will fund up to £100 towards a 

level 1 and up to £121 towards a level 2 qualification. The committee has 
decided that we will not providing funding for level 3 as this is currently above 

the coaching requirements of Pentland Triathletes. 

If approved, the payment will be made once the training has been completed so 
applicants will need to fund the training themselves at the start of the course. 

Once the training has been completed the treasurer requires a receipt/invoice 

plus evidence that the training has been successfully completed. 

It is important to note that the benefit the club expects to see, is over and above 
any training/coaching required as part of the training course. 

Additional funding is available from Edinburgh City Council and Sport Scotland 

 


